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I am in full support of this measure. As someone who has gone through addiction 

myself, as a youth, the programs put in place helped me very much to get clean and 

sober. I personally went through a wilderness treatment program and i feel that we 

need more funding for places like that, not just wilderness but all SUD treatment 

programs. Since then, I have been over two years clean. 


